
Aaron Scott joins Hibs whilst
Cody Mulhall departs

Scotland under-17 internationalist Aaron Scott has agreed a
contract  until  the  end  of  June  and  has  been  added  to
Hibernian’s  Development  squad.

The 17-year-old midfielder made his debut last week against
former club Hearts in the mini Edinburgh Derby and Development
Coach Joe McBride believes he is a player with real potential.

McBride told the club website: “Aaron is a player, who was
recommended to us by a few people.

“He came in for a few days and did well and he subsequently
performed  really  well  for  an  hour  when  he  played  against
Hearts.

“He is a talented young player, who we believe will bolster
the squad for the rest of the season.”

Hibernian can also confirm that Development squad striker Cody
Mulhall has now parted company with the club.

Everybody associated with Hibernian would like to thank Cody
for his contribution and wish him all the best as he embarks
on the next chapter in his career.

Hibernian’s Development squad are back in competitive action
next Tuesday (3 February) against Motherwell (venue and kick-
off time tbc) and the following week face Inverness Caledonian
Thistle at Ainslie Park (10 February, kick off 2pm, Ainslie
Park, admission is via donation to the Transition Academy).
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